
Good morning,  
 
  I just wanted to reach out to ask what is the proposed tax percentage on people who are 
working? Thank you  
 
Best Regards, 
Allison Neighbor 
(971) 244-5041 
Registration Specialist   
Blackburn Center 
 

 

 
 

Disclaimer 
The information contained in this message may be legally privileged and confidential and is intended only for the 
use of the designated recipient. Any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message by anyone 
other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If the reader has received this communication in error, please notify 
the sender of this message and destroy the original message. Central City Concern recognizes that encrypted e-
mail is insecure and does not guarantee confidentiality. The confidentiality of replies to this message cannot be 
guaranteed unless the replies are encrypted. 
 
If this email contains information related to the diagnosis, referral, and/or treatment of substance dependence or 
abuse: This information has been disclosed to you from records protected by federal confidentiality rules (42 CFR 
part 2). The federal rules prohibit you from making any further disclosure of information in this record that 
identifies a patient as having or having had a substance use disorder either directly, by reference to publicly 
available information, or through verification of such identification by another person unless further disclosure is 
expressly permitted by the written consent of the individual whose information is being disclosed or as otherwise 

permitted by 42 CFR part 2. A general authorization for the release of medical or other information is NOT 
sufficient for this purpose (see § 2.31). The federal rules restrict any use of the information to investigate or 
prosecute with regard to a crime any patient with a substance use disorder, except as provided at §§ 2.12(c)(5) 
and 2.65. 

 


